
Rural Roads Meeting 

 

Huw Merriman MP invites parish councillors and 

residents to a meeting on rural roads and road safety 
 

The meeting will be hosted by Huw Merriman MP and Cllr Pam Doodes. It is for parish 

councillors and residents from the following parishes: Herstmonceux, Hooe, Ninfield, 

Pevensey, Wartling and Westham Parish Councils. If you have issues you wish to raise 

regarding local roads and road safety, please do come along.  

 

Friday 17 September at 2pm 

The Reid Hall, Boreham Street, BN27 4SD 

Doors open at 1.30pm for coffee, meeting begins at 2pm 

Councillors and officers of the following organisations will be present: East Sussex County 

Council, Wealden District Council, Sussex Safer Roads Partnership, Community Speedwatch, 

Sussex Police 


